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Dates for your Diary 

KS1 SATs begins for 2 weeks – 3rd June 
Year 2 Weston Trip – 7th June 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check – 10th 
June 
Year 5 choir to sing at Chinese Language day-
10th June 
Phonics Screening Check – WB 10th June 
 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Welcome back to the final half-term of the school 
year! We hope you had a restful and enjoyable 
break. As we dive into these last weeks, we are 
looking forward to a busy and exciting time filled 
with trips, visits, and numerous activities aimed at 
enriching your children's learning experiences. 
 
This period will also involve important preparations 
as we help your children take the next steps on their 
educational journey. We are committed to 
supporting their growth and development, ensuring 
they are ready for the challenges and opportunities 
ahead. 
 
Please note that end-of-year reports will be sent out 
at the beginning of July, providing you with detailed 
insights into your child's progress and achievements 
over the past year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and 
partnership. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
95.8% 
 
 
Well done 2I with 100%  
 
 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
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sWiMMing uPDate 

Thank you to everyone who responded to the questions about swimming.    We had almost 100 votes, I 
hope we can get more feedback with future discussions, as your feedback is really important.   
 
Here are the results and the decision we are making for next year. 
 
Firstly, the sessions were mostly enjoyed by the children  

 

Secondly, it was almost 50/50 on what you wanted next year.  

 

 

Lastly, we looked at the progress the children made with swimming, and it was clear that for many of the 
children, their confidence and competence in the water was much better than when we have used the 
leisure centre pool.   
 
 
To conclude, we will be using the Pop-Up Pool again next Summer to deliver our swimming lessons,   but 
there will be changes to how we manage it,  as we did encounter some start up issues.  Staff are confident 
the experience will be even better for the children next year. 
 
Thank you all for your support.     



 

 

 

June internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf 
 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What was the answer?    B - SCHOOLS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/eb259cf9-8e46-40e3-bca3-c92e37d12b73/online-safety-newsletter-primary-june-2024_anglesey-birmingham_03-06-2024.pdf


 

Mr JorDan’s science WorlD recorD 

A big thank you to the following companies who have made donations already to the Teach-A-Thon 
organised by Mr Jordan to raise money for school. 

Company name  Amount 

Coombs Catering                                         
 
2 chromebooks (£360) 

3S associates                                                                     £50 

Tame Ground Maintenance  £50 

Specialist development contracts SDC £200 

Mr Jordan and Mr Keeling (who used to teach at Anglesey) are taking part in streaming Science lessons 
non-stop on FRIDAY 14TH JUNE. 

Their will be a raffle for a hamper donated by Genie cleaning on the day. The winner will be announced 
live. 

Here is the QR code that will take you to the Just Giving page. 

 

 

 

 

lates 

The new gate times seem to be working well. Now the gates are open 5 minutes later each morning, the 
number of late pupils has reduced. 
Thank you for your support and trying hard to get your child to school on time. 
 
 
 
Reminder:  

Department  Gates open  Classrooms 
open  

Gates close to 
parents  

Registers close 
for teachers.  
After this time a 
‘L’ code will be 
given  

Registers 
closed.  
After this time 
a ‘U’ code will 
be given  

Nursery AM  8.40am  8.40am  9.00am  9.00am  9.20am  

Nursery PM  12.20pm  12.20pm  12.30pm  12.30pm  12.50pm  

Reception and 
KS1  

8.40am  8.50am  9.00am  9.00am  9.20am  

KS2  8.30am  8.45am  8.55am  8.55am  9.15am  
 



 

 

nursery oPen Day 

We will be holding another Open Day on THURSDAY 20TH JUNE, 3.30PM-5.30PM. 
There will be a chance to look around our Nursery setting and talk to the EYFS lead, Mrs Uredi and the 
staff. 
There will be lots of activities to enjoy including Flip the Clown will be juggling, face painting and lots of 
exciting activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

year 5 at king eDWarDs 

Year 5 spent the day at King Edwards for a familiarisation day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

year 3’s ancient greece Day 

Year 3 enjoyed an interactive visit in school, to support their history work. More photos will be uploaded 
to the Gallery. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


